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Our ref SA/JPe 
 
5 January 2022 
 
Dear Parent / Carer  
 

Sixth Form Support and Guidance morning – Year 12 
 
At Tapton Sixth Form we promote personal wellbeing and development through a comprehensive support and 
guidance programme to help students develop the skills, qualities and attributes needed to be healthy, 
independent and active participants in society.  Support and guidance is taught in Sixth Form through drop-down 
mornings every half term to ensure all students have accurate information to be able to keep themselves safe as 
they progress through life. The next Sixth Form drop down morning will take place on Thursday 13th January 
periods 1 and 2. Please note that these sessions are compulsory and for all students – students who do not have 
timetabled lessons at this time still do need to attend.  The topics that will be explored during these sessions are:  
 
Addiction 
This session will include understanding how alcohol, drug use and gambling can affect decision making and 
personal safety, including looking out for friends, safe travel and drink-spiking. We will also look at how to 
manage alcohol, drug use, and gambling in relation to immediate and long-term health. 
If any students have any concerns regarding this session can they please let their Year Leader Ms V Waddoups 
vwaddoups@taptonschool.co.uk and/or KS5 Coordinator ks5coordinators@taptonschool.co.uk  know in the first 
instance. 
 
HSBC Level up  
This session looks at how to manage spending and make sure students don’t get caught out by unexpected bills, 
as well as making sure that students are getting value for money when they do spend. Additionally, this will 
support an understanding of interest, building skills to help evaluate borrowing, saving and credit card options in 
everyday life.  
 
If you would like any more information on any of the sessions or would like to discuss anything further please feel 
free to contact me. 
 
 
Yours Sincerely 
 
 
 
 
David Sabbagh 
Associate Assistant Head 
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